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Two-Day Road Closure on Section of Yolo County Road 98  
 
(Woodland, CA) – The Yolo County Planning and Public Works Department will be closing a 2-mile 
section of County Road 98, between County Road 29 and County Road 31 (Covell Boulevard) on 
Monday, March 24, 2008 at 9:00 a.m. due to construction activity.  The road closure is necessary to 
allow two failing metal culverts to be replaced with new reinforced concrete culverts.  It is expected that 
the road will be reopened by 5:00 p.m. on March 25, 2008.  
 
A detour route will be posted to direct traffic around the closed section of County Road 98.  The detour 
will direct motorists to County Road 99 between County Road 29 and County Road 31 (Covell 
Boulevard) during the time that Road 98 is closed.  Advance notification signs have been erected to alert 
motorists to the closure.   Motorists are encouraged to use alternate routes during the two-day closure.   
 
For more information contact Joseph Tagliaboschi, Yolo County Public Works Road Superintendent at 
(530) 666-8032. 
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